
 

 

As demonstrated in the screen capture below, the Licensee uploaded to its political file the below 

document on March 9, 2020.  In the process of preparing its license renewal application, 

Licensee discovered that nonrelevant documents were inadvertently included with the original 

upload.  To remedy this, Licensee removed the original upload from the political file, amended it 

to remove the erroneous information, and re-uploaded the document.  The currently displayed 

date of upload reflects the date of the corrected upload.   

 










